
Ewings	
  Chapter November	
  2014	
  

Happy	
  Thanksgiving	
  to	
  All	
  	
  

No	
  meeting	
  this	
  month	
  !!	
  

This holiday season and winter have quickly sprang 
upon us.  Do to timing and other facts it appeared 
that many would not be able to attend a November 
meeting.  Hopefully after a busy holiday season all will 
be ready to jump into a new year with renewed 
patriotic spirit. Please put Ewings Chapter SAR on 
your items to attend list for 2015.    

There is still one opportunity to attend an SAR event 
planned for 2014.   That is the Regional SAR/DAR 
meeting in Parkersburg.   I have included an excerpt 
from the letter sent to me from Steve Frash, state 
secretary and member of the host  Marietta Chapter.   
Please consider this event opportunity.  You can 
make reservation by contacting Steve Frash.  His 
information is included at the end of his letter.    I 
plan on attending along with several other members 
from Ewings Chapter.   If you make reservations with 
Steve please send an email to me also so I will know 
to expect you. 

Our next regular meeting for Ewings Chapter 
will be January 22, 2015.  Mark this on your new 
2015 calendar as soon as it arrives.    Thanks!           
wkb 

 

Dear Compatriots,	
  

It is a pleasure to send out this letter and to 
encourage you and your guests to attend the Regional 
Holiday Luncheon sponsored by the Capt. James Neal and 
Marietta SAR Chapters.  We will meet at 1:00 PM, 
Sunday, December 7at the Parkersburg Country 
Club.  This will be a very special time and a special 
program, so, even if you are some distance away or have 
not been all that active with us, I’m writing to say how nice 
it would be to see YOU at this event.	
  

We continue to expand this meeting which is now 
one of the largest joint DAR/SAR gatherings anywhere in 
the region!  We always welcome spouses, prospective 
members and guests to what is shaping up to be a very 
festive event. 	
  

We will also have a very special program.  Dr. 
Charles Levy, a former Marine Corps intelligence officer 
and local neurological surgeon, will be our special guest of 
honor and speaker.  Dr. Levy will be speaking on unity in 
the aftermath of Pearl Harbor.	
  	
  

Sincerely	
  
Steve Frash	
  
Marietta Chapter Registrar	
  
sfrash_51@hotmail.com	
  
(740)697-0194 

Dues!   Please pay your dues ASAP!	
  

Please	
  note	
  dues	
  are	
  payable	
  to	
  Treasurer	
  James	
  Smith	
  
now	
   through	
   the	
   end	
   of	
   the	
   Month.	
   	
   Please	
   pay	
  
promptly	
   and	
  help	
   Jim	
   in	
   sending	
  Ewings	
   yearly	
   report	
  
in	
  on	
  time.	
  	
  	
  	
  James	
  Smith	
  32361	
  Pine	
  Grove	
  Rd.	
  Racine,	
  
Ohio	
  45771	
  

October	
  Meeting	
  in	
  Marietta	
  
Our	
   October	
   meeting	
   was	
   our	
   dual	
   meeting	
   with	
  
Marietta	
  as	
  the	
  host	
  this	
  year.	
   	
   I	
  was	
  pleased	
  to	
  see	
  14	
  
members	
   and	
   guest	
   from	
   Ewings	
   attend.	
   	
   We	
   had	
   a	
  
great	
   time	
   and	
   heard	
   a	
   great	
   speaker.	
   	
   Thanks,	
  
Marietta!	
  	
  	
  wkb	
  


